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26th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The National Education Union have confirmed that members will be striking on Tuesday 2nd May 2023. 

On this day, school will be open to Year 10 only.   

Years 7, 8, 9, and 12 will move to online learning. 

Work will be set on the online learning platform Century Tech and there will be an expectation for all 
students to complete the work set.  Some Year 12 lessons will take place on Teams; further information 
about this will be sent directly to students in Year 12. 

Students in Years 11 and 13 should continue with independent revision at home. 

There will be provision at school for a small number of students with Key Worker parents/carers who are 
unable to stay at home.  If you consider that your child may fall in this category, please let us know by 
emailing us at enquiries@coxgreen.com before 12pm on Friday 28th April. 

We will be in touch with families in receipt of Free School meals to confirm how they can access funds. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr D Edwards 
Headteacher 
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